Republic of the Philippines
GOVERNMENT PROCUREMENT POLICY BOARD
TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICE

NOTICE TO PROCEED

10 November 2023

MS. ANGIELYN S. PADERES

Corporate Sales Specialist

JONECO TECH MARKETING CORP.

No. 7 Pioneer St., Cor. Sheridan St., Elena Roces
Compound Highway Hills, Mandaluyong City
angie.paderes@jonecotech.com.ph

Dear Ms. Paderes:

The attached Contract having been approved; notice is hereby given to Joneco Tech
Marketing Corp. that performance on the “Supply and Delivery of Computers” in an amount of
One Million Nine Hundred Twenty-Four Thousand Seven Hundred Fifty Pesos
(PhP1,924,750.00) shall commence effective on the date of receipt of this Notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the service to be delivered
within 60 calendar days under the terms and conditions provided in the Contract Agreement No.
CA-AD-2023-007.

Please acknowledge receipt of this notice by signing on the space provided below.

Sincerely yoursy o
2023.11.10
17:32:29

ROWENA CANREYY M. RUIZ
Executive Director V

Received By
NOV 15 2023



